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Notice 
 
 
It is for the information of all M.Tech CS 4th Semester batch 2021 students that their Mid-

Term presentations are scheduled on 17th May 2024. The students who have not cleared 

their admission fees shall not be allowed to appear in the Mid-Term presentation. 

Further, the students shall carry along two copies of Project Synopsis duly signed by 

their respective supervisors. 

 
 
 
 

Sd/-   
Head of Department  
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